From: Steve Baze

To: Arrington Kristi
Subject: "gun testimony SB 868, 797 and 764."
Date: Monday, April 17, 2017 12:09:25 PM

| believe al of these bills are seriously flawed and not well thought out . Or they are simply shams to
limit or stop legal gun owners from acquiring or carrying legal firearms. The idea that OSP can have
open ended approval or disapproval of BG checks is ludicrous. No question we need BG checks but
this is absurd and obviously a sham bill. It basically is a form of non-approval wrapped in a quasi legal

sham blanket.

Sincerely Stephen Baze
Legal citizen

Hermiston , Oregon
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